
CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

City Council Meeting: April 17, 2025 

Department: Admin 

Subject: Discuss and Consider action on Resolution No. R041725-01 regarding managed 

services for IT (Barcom agreement)    

 

BACKGROUND 

The City of La Vernia is currently under contract with Infinite IT Results, which is set to expire 

on May 10, 2025. Staff recommends not renewing the contract with Infinite IT Results, as they 

have not been able to meet the city’s evolving IT needs. 

 

 

GOAL 

To approve Resolution No. R041725-01 regarding managed services for IT (Barcom agreement)    

 

COMMUNITY BENEFIT 

This action will benefit the community by ensuring that Barcom can effectively manage the 

city's IT needs, keeping all technology up-to-date and enabling the city to better serve the 

community in a timely manner. 

  

SUMMARY OF RECOMMENDED ACTION 

It is recommended that the City Council approve Resolution No. R041725-01 regarding 

managed services for IT (Barcom agreement) 

 

 

 

 


